
 
 

Mayor of London and 

Commissioner of Metropolitan Police 

Meeting, 5 January 2017 
 
 
Sadiq Khan – Mayor of London  
Sir Bernard Hogan-Howe QPM – Commissioner, MPS 
Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 
 
Supported by:  
Craig Mackey QPM – Deputy Commissioner, MPS 
Rebecca Lawrence – Chief Executive, MOPAC 
 
 
1 Budget and Funding 
 
1.1 The Mayor and the Commissioner had a further discussion of the 2017/18 budget and 

the national allocation of police funding. 
 

2 New Year’s Events 
 

2.1 There was a discussion of the successful policing of the New Year’s eve and New Year’s 
day celebrations. 

 
3 DBS Checks 
 
3.1 The Commissioner updated the Mayor on the progress made in addressing the 

Disclosure and Barring Service application backlog.  
 
4 Operational Update 
 
4.1 The Commissioner updated the Mayor on operational issues. 
 


